WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

Calling for Change

INVESTIGATIVE REVIEWS CONSOLIDATED REPORT 2024-25

Help us call for change

The Calling for Change report is about issues that impact young people
involved in the child intervention and youth justice systems. It makes
recommendations to government to improve services for young people.
This year’s focus is how to help young people who are dealing with
trauma, grief, and loss.

Your voice matters and experiences matter!
® 08 We are seeking input from young people to understand how trauma,
grief, and loss impacted the services and supports you received.

How your information will be used
* All responses will be combined and made anonymous (we won’t use
your name or other info that could easily identify you).
= * What you share may be part of a statement about “what we heard”
B in the report.
e Your information will help us call for changes to help others!

To po: Why speak with us?
3‘-— * We need your help to advocate for changes that could make things
a: better for other young people in government systems.

e Sharing your voice can help create positive change!

Ready to learn more or get involved?
Call us at 1-800-661-3446 or email ca.information@ocya.alberta.ca.
Youth participants will be entered into a draw to win a gift card!

OCYA.ALBERTA.CA




